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Question 
I am wanting to see the number of complaints or enquiries relating to volume of siren 
that the Scottish Ambulance Service has received in the past 5 years.    
 

Answer 
 

The Complaints team in the Scottish Ambulance Service does not contain the 
dataset to report the theme of siren volume complaints or enquiries.  It is for this 
reason; we have applied the exemption Section 17 of the Freedom of Information 
Scotland Act 2002 as information not held.  


